
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

Notice is hereby given that the Western Weber Planning Commission will hold a public hearing 

on February 12, 2019, starting at 5:00 PM, in the Commission Chambers, 1st Floor, Weber 

Center, 2380 Washington Blvd., Ogden, Utah. The hearing is regarding a proposal to add the 

solar overlay zone (SOZ) to approximately 370 acres at approximately 1700 South 7500 West. 

Meeting date may be subject to change. Please call 801-399-8791 ahead of time to confirm the 

meeting schedule. Any other questions about the proposal may be directed to Charlie Ewert at 

cewert@webercountyutah.gov or 801-399-8763. 

 


